FOUNDATION AND KS1 NATIVITY

The Foundation and KS1 Nativity performance of “It’s a baby!” will take place on
Tuesday 18th December at 2 o’clock
Please come along and join the fun!

Please could all parents of children in Reception and Year 1 send a piece of gold or silver tinsel, long enough to secure it around your child’s head.  Can this be sent to school as soon as possible.
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